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20th March 2017
Dear Candidate
On behalf of the governors of Bugle School and Piccolo Early Years Group, I wish to thank you for your expression of interest regarding the appointment of nursery manager.  The post presents an exciting opportunity to join a positive and enthusiastic team in a school that is committed to inclusive learning. The successful candidate will be expected to take up the post as soon as possible. 
To assist with your application I would like to draw your attention to the school website http://bugle.eschools.co.uk/website on which you will find information on our school, nursery and the latest OfSTED report. 
Bugle School is situated in the heart of the Cornish ‘clay area’ close to the town of St Austell.  We are central to the towns of Bodmin, Newquay and St Austell and are in close proximity to the City of Truro.  As well as having the usual village amenities we are very close to the Eden Project and the Cornish coast.  We are a short distance to the main arterial A30.

The school has a high profile, taking an active part in a variety of community events such as:  Bugle Band Contest, the growing together project at Eden, the community bonfire night, Bugle pantomime.  We have strong links with the Methodist Church where we hold our end of term assemblies and performances.  Our school choir entertains our local care home and the performance is appreciated by the residents.

The school is located in the heart of the village.  Our logo is ‘learning together by including’ which celebrates the diverse cultures of our community.  Our school has built up a positive long term relationship with our large gypsy roma traveller community.  We also support an increasing number of children with English as an additional language, who are predominantly Portuguese.

The school is expanding in size and consists of seven classrooms, a library and a school hall/canteen. The school occupies a large secluded site being surrounded by trees and grassed areas. There have been many recent alterations to improve the learning environment and recent plans to extend the school’s grassed area and playground have been realised.  The classrooms are well equipped and furnished. All classrooms have interactive touch screen televisions and there are wireless networked laptops for use by all year groups.  
In September 2016 the school became part of the Aspire Academy Trust with the Piccolo's Early Years Group.  This is an extremely exciting time to be working collaboratively with 21 Cornish Schools to improve outcomes for all children.  We also have many plans to improve the school building and combine our currently separate nursery units. 
There are 205 children on roll and a further 37 children attending the Piccolo Early Years Group.  We have a mixed staff group consisting of an established senior leadership team, together with a range of experienced teachers, teaching assistants and support staff.

Expectations are high at Bugle School and we have a continual drive to raise standards.  Based on their starting point, the children who attend Bugle School make good progress.  The school’s catchment is within a social economic deprived area with high level of need.  The school is central to supporting this community.

As a result children, along with their parents, respond positively to a happy, safe and  inclusive environment. The successful applicant will have, as well as a dedicated and friendly team of support staff and deputy manager, the support of a committed Hub Council and the Friends of Bugle School.  We are an imaginative and hard working group of people, who deliver a programme of social events, as well as host a variety of fundraising events to support various projects around the school.

We think our school and nursery is a very caring, friendly environment, this has been noted by visitors and our children are always praised for their positive behaviour when out on visits.  We would welcome the opportunity to show you how special we are, by inviting you to come and see for yourself.  Should you wish to do so, please contact the School Business Manager to make the necessary arrangements: 01726 850420.

Once again, thank you for your expression of interest and we wish you the best of luck should you wish to apply for the post.
Yours faithfully
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Mr T Wherry

Headteacher

